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REPORT ON ADOBE SPARK WORKSHOP 

DATE:   26 November 2019 

TIME:   2:30 p.m. -  4:00 p.m. 

VENUE:  Bal Bharati Public School, Noida 

RESOURCE PERSONS: Mr. Akshay Singh and Ms Shikha Dhyani(Adobe) 

ATTENDED BY: All Teaching Staff members (PP, PRT, TGT, PGT) 

INTRODUCTION 

In an endeavour to make teaching/learning an interesting and innovative 
experience, Bal Bharati Public School Noida organized a workshop on Adobe 
Spark for all teaching staff members. 

DETAILED REPORT 

Teachers were introduced to Adobe Spark, an animation software. 

The mentor, Mr Akshay Singh, Program Manager & Evangelist and Ms Shikha 

Dhyani, Senior Program Manager demonstrated the various features of Spark 

in the Computer Lab.  

Guidelines on creating presentations, educational stories, designing poster, 
creating blogs were highlighted.  

Teachers from different departments made collages, invitation cards, visiting 
cards and other graphics 

This program allowed the teachers to think, create and transform their ideas 
into digital stories in the most creative way for better learning outcome. It is 
a powerful creativity, presentation and storytelling tool. Teachers can further 
train the students for creating assignments, making projects, designing 
reports, creating posters, creating blogs, or storytelling.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Hands on training 

  Components of Adobe Spark 

Spark 

  Demonstration of the software 
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GENERAL FEEDBACK YES /NO/NOT SURE 

The talk was applicable to my job    YES 

We will recommend this talk series for other faculty members YES 

The program was well paced within the allotted time YES 

The material was presented in an organized manner         YES 

The resource person was a good communicator     YES 

The resource person was knowledgeable on the topic          YES 

We would be interested in attending a follow-up, more advanced workshop on this same 

subject  

YES 

We will be able to conduct follow up workshop for the benefit  of fellow Staff Members  YES 

 

It was proposed by the Principal, Ms A Prabhakar to the resource team for a follow up workshop on 30 November, 

2019 to which the faculty agreed. Ms M Gulati was requested to coordinate with the faculty as well as the staff 

members. 

 

Reported By: 

M Gulati 

(T.G.T. -Computer Science) 


